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June 9, 1982

QA-3253 g fg .

Nuclear Regulatory Commission /i
Region IV | & f f jggg6M Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 g
Arlington, TX 76011 .y
Attention: Mr. U. Fotapovs, Chief

Vendor Programs Branch

Reference: Docket No. 9900765/82-01

Dear Mr. Potapovs:

Your letter of 12 May 1982, indicated that you had no further questions
at that time, and would review our corrective actions and-preventive
measures during a future inspection. In a subsequent conversation with
you regarding your reply, you indicated that this was a standard reply
which basically implied the following:

C&D Batteries corrective action to the issue of notice was
accepted as a satisfactory response to the notice of viola-
tion and no additional actions by C&D Batteries were re-
quired. In essence, the notice of violation is closed out;
however, the corrective action must be verified by future
inspection before it could be approved as adequate.

If the above is an accurate statement, would you please so indicate in
writing to us.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.
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G. C B ca
Director Quality Assurance

cc: D. Boden, J. Gund er, G. Moser, F. Ohntrup, R. Stewart, J. And er son
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